Patricia Schlack

"The Department of Ecology proposed regulatory changes appear to infringe on property rights in a
way never intended by the federal Clean Water Act. Given these infringements were developed
behind closed doors over a two-year period, the comment period should be longer. Therefore,
please extend the end of the comment period to October 29, 2025."



